
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Hancock Residents 

 

Tuesday, May 21, 2024, and Wednesday, May 22, 2024 

 

The water department is currently working on the pressure reducing valves throughout the 

city. Residents may experience low water pressure and cloudy water.  

The water is safe to consume. Letting your water run will help clear up any cloudiness. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

        

 


